Kiwanis

This demonstration was performed at a lieutenant governor training to encourage new leaders to prioritize, delegate and have fun along the way. It was a great example of using props to make the event fun while getting a message across.

Don't be afraid to use props in your presentations, but prepare your talk with a balance between fun and focus.



Too Much Stuff

As a new leader in Kiwanis, you can easily get bogged down with too much stuff.

- Rubber chicken: Dinners/banquets, etc.
- Floatation tube: Risk management
- Flowers: Growth and rewards
- Baseball bat: Conflict resolution
- Hard hat: Build new clubs/growth
- Fireman's hat: Put out fires in the district
- Pom-poms: Cheerleader
- Baton: Smooth transitions and leading the group
- Spatula: Fundraising and mixers
- Suitcase: Travel
- Flashlight: Seek out new opportunities
- Gavel: Preside over meetings
- Lei: Vacation
- Frame: Recognition, reward, respect
- Easy button: Make the job look easy and fun
- Megaphone: Public speaking
- Toilet paper: No job is finished until the paperwork is complete!



Make sure to set your priorities, delegate responsibilities to others who are knowledgeable and dependable, and don't forget to have fun along the way!